Sydney Fishman

I am submitting this comment on behalf of myself and my colleagues on the Coastal Resilience
Team at Washington Sea Grant. We appreciated the opportunity to request a meeting with Ecology
staff to discuss coastal hazards and sea level rise planning in the new rules. As rulemaking
progresses and new drafts of the rules are released, we would like to continue engaging with
Ecology.



